
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning 15th January 2024
Monday 15th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Miss Hurst Meeting
• Mr Lumsden Meeting PM

Tuesday 16th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Mrs Kirkhope LTA Coach Training 

Wednesday 17th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Digital School Validation

Thursday 18th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Mr Dunn SAM Group in school

Friday 19th January
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Whole School Assembly
• Miss Hurst Transition Meeting – Bellshill Academy
• Friends of Lawmuir Meeting 2pm

Lunch Menu 
Week 2

Dates for Your Diary 
Monday 15th – 19th January – Registration of Infant Beginners for August 2024
Monday 12th February– Holiday (school closed)
Tuesday 13th February– Holiday (school closed)
Wednesday 14th February– Inset Day (school closed to pupils)
Monday 19th – 23rd February – P7 Outdoor Learning Strathclyde Park
Tuesday 5th – 8th March – Rookie Rockstars Workshops & performance
Wednesday 27th March – Parents Night Appointments
Thursday 28th March – School Closes for Spring Break at 2.30pm
Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April – Spring Break (School Closed)
Monday 15th April – Return from Spring Break



Be Safe – Be successful  - Be Sensible – Be Smart 

HT Award Winners 12th January 2024 Class of the Week

10

House of the Week

Lomand

Line of the Week

9

House Points Update

Lomand Nevis

472 450

Schiehallion Vorlich

433 309



Reminder - Parking 
Cars should not be stopping on the ZigZags to let pupils out.  This is dangerous 
and causes obstructions for other traffic trying to get past.  There are clear 
signs in place which are enforceable by NLC and the police. Be considerate to 
other drivers!

Staff Car Park 
The carpark is NOT for use to drop pupils off.  
This causes congestion for everyone and means 
pupils have to walk through the car park to 
get to the school gates.  Please park safely on 
Footfield Rd behind the bus stop and walk your 
child to the gate. 

There are a number of adults walking through the car park to arrive at the 
main entrance. Please, for everyone's safety, use the pedestrian path when 
arriving at the main entrance!

Indoor PE Reminder

Burns Supper
We would like to invite you to join children in R9 & R7 at their Burn’s Supper on 
Thursday 25th January 2024.  The event will start at 1.45pm and will finish by 
3pm. During the afternoon everyone will have the opportunity to taste ‘haggis, 
neeps and tatties’, drink some Irn Bru and the children will perform some 
Scottish poems and songs and make the traditional speeches.

The cost of this event will be £4 for adults. There will be no charge for the 
children as the school will cover the cost of the children’s meal.
Please return the form along with £4 per adult, by Friday 19th January 2024.




